
























Dear Dr. Usselman, 
 
While Dr. Smith fits all of the criteria for the proposed teaching award, three things 
particularly stood out to me.  
 
First and foremost, he has impacted my life both in and outside of the classroom.  I 
took Dr. Smith's special topics course focused on The Foundation of Sports Studies, 
which has served as one of the most enjoyable and valuable classes I have taken at 
Georgia Tech.  The demanding research, writing, and intense revision process led 
me to improve my skills as a writer and get one-on-one attention that allowed me to 
grow as a student.  Outside of the classroom, Dr. Smith has undoubtedly impacted 
my life as he has gone above and beyond to help me in my job search process.  He 
devotes time to meet with me monthly and email me regularly to catch up on my 
career search process and has provided valuable advice and motivation on job 
searching, career paths, and has even set up interviews for me with some of my 
dream potential employers. 
 
Secondly, Dr. Smith has a passion for teaching and for his subject matter that is 
unrivaled by any other professor I've had at this Institute.  Hearing the excitement in 
his voice during his lectures is enough to prove this, as are his extra efforts to impart 
his wisdom upon students through extracurricular activities (such as visiting the 
College Football Hall of Fame) and through devotion to the promotion of the Sports 
Studies minor program.  
 
Finally, as mentioned above, Dr. Smith's educational outreach extends beyond the 
walls of the classroom. He was always available to talk and help students with 
research, reading, and writing assignments, as well as willing to connect students 
with other outside professionals and faculty that he thought would be beneficial for 
the student's personal and professional development. 
 
I have been unbelievably lucky to have Dr. Smith as both a teacher and a subsequent 
mentor throughout my time in college. He deserves this award more than anyone.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jillian Broaddus 








